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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

ICT APPLICATION SOFTWARE UPGRADE AND MAINTENANCE

Dear Customers; CIPC will be performing the software maintenance on Eservices and Annual returns on the

following dates and time. Duriing this period, Eservices and Annual returns ‘will be unavailable.

START: Friday, 8 December 2023 at 18:00 PM

END: Monday, 11 December 2023 at 07:00 AM

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and hope that you will find this in order.

Yours faithfully,

ICT Management

Date: 03 /08 /2023
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